
We have been awarded a project from NSF where we will be developing the 3rd PAWR platform named 
AERPAW. As part of AERPAW we are planning to obtain an innovation zone license. However as it may 
take time to obtain the innovation zone license we are applying for this license for developing the 
project.  


